
Peter Henry 

 

 

As an officer of the Seattle Substitutes Association, I am asking for the chance to 
represent substitute educators within the SEA at the WEA and NEA Representative 
Assemblies. We have been successful in past years in promoting interests of all 
members - including substitutes - and I would like to continue this advocacy work. At the 
State level we are focused on supporting subs to access their accrued sick time, as well 
as health care. At the NEA I am chair of the Guest Educators Caucus and we continue 
to raise the profile of substitutes.  

Please vote for me  


